
1

From: Joelle Khannakhjavani <J

Sent: Monday, March 18, 2024 2:19 PM

To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: Esplanade delineators

Please remove the delineators on El Camino real at the top of esplanade. Barcelona has seen a huge increase in traffic and even 

with the addition of speed humps cars have been speeding down our street on a daily basis at a higher rate than ever before. By 

removing the delineators traffic should ease on Barcelona since not all cars will be forced to go down Barcelona turning left off 

of El Camino real.  

Thanks you 

Joelle Khannakhjavani 
 

 

 

 




